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21st March 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 5 Visit to Magna Science Adventure Centre – Tuesday 21st May 2024 
 
On Tuesday 21st May 2024, the Year 5 children will visit Magna Science Adventure Centre, near 
Sheffield.  This visit supports our science learning about electricity.  The children will spend the day 
exploring the museum and will take part in the ‘Big Circuit’ workshop. 
 
We will be leaving school at 9:15am and will return to school at approximately 4:00pm.  Children will 
wear school uniforms and a waterproof coat. They will also need a packed lunch, water bottle and 
rucksack. 
 
The cost of this visit is £19.50 per pupil.  Payment should be made via Reach More Parents > Payments 
> Weduc Payments Purse > Offers Available and is due by Friday 3rd May 2024.  Paying via Reach 
More Parents also gives your child permission to attend this visit; if you are unable to make payment, 
please contact the school office immediately.  Please also advise us as soon as possible if your 
child will not be attending this visit as we are often charged for children we book for, who then 
don’t attend.  Can we please remind you that deadlines are strict and must be adhered to. Thank 
you! 

 
If you have any queries regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class 
teacher. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Mrs C Fulstow 
Headteacher 
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